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World Mental Health Day 

World Mental Health Day’s purpose is to 
raise awareness of mental health issues 
around the world and to mobilise efforts in 
support of mental health. 

It’s a day to talk about mental health and 
what more we need to do to make mental 
health care a reality for people worldwide. 
2025’s theme is ‘Access to Services – Mental 
Health in Catastrophes and Emergencies.’ 

We are inviting all of our 
community to come into 
school wearing an item of 
clothing that is yellow 
(alongside their uniform). 
In class, we will be talking 
about mental health and 
completing some activities 
together. 

Parents’ Evening 

We are looking forward to welcoming you 
into school for our parents’ evening on    
Monday 20th October and Wednesday 
22nd October.  

Please look out for a letter coming home with 
your child/ren next week.  


